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REGIONAL PROJECT MONITORING COMMITTEE 

Ref. No. 06-108 June 27, 2022 

DIR. LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO 
Regional Director 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources MIMAROPA 
Manila 

ATTENTION: Mr. Jonas Paolo M. Saludo 
 Mr. John Philip M. Merced 

Dear Director Claudio: 

Greetings from Calapan City! 

This refers to the quarterly project monitoring report being generated by the 
MIMAROPA Regional Project Monitoring Committee (RPMC) through the 
Regional Project Monitoring and Evaluation System (RPMES). The 
submission of the second quarter CY 2022 RPMES reports needs to be done 
online through the ProyekTanglaw system.  

In this regard, may we request your RPMES focal persons to please start 
encoding the RPMES Form 1 for new projects, and Forms 2 and 3 for ongoing 
projects in the ProyekTanglaw system. The deadline for encoding your second 
quarter RPMES input forms in the ProyekTanglaw system is on July 29, 2022. 

Should you need any clarification, kindly contact Mr. Roy A. Dimayuga, RPMC 
Secretary and Chief of the Project Monitoring and Evaluation Division o f NEDA 
MIMAROPA at mobile number 0908-876-5565 or email address 
pmdneda4b@gmail.com.  

Thank you and stay safe. 

Very truly yours, 

AGUSTIN C. MENDOZA 
RPMC Chairperson and 
NEDA MIMAROPA Regional Director 
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